
Mountain bike movie examines
access to public lands
The  Tahoe  Area  Mountain  Biking  Association  is  presenting
“Pedal-Driven: a bike-umentary”, a new documentary film from
Jamie Howell at Moon Productions.

The screening will take place at Mo’s Place in South Lake
Tahoe on Nov. 30 at 7pm. It will be preceded by a social hour
starting at 6pm. The movie screening is in conjunction with
the TAMBA End of Season Party.

The  one-hour  documentary  examines  the  long-standing
confrontation  between  mountain  bikers  and  federal  land
management  agencies  such  as  the  U.S.  Forest  Service  over
bikers’ access to public lands.

“Pedal-Driven”  was  created  as  a  nonprofit  project  in
affiliation with International Mountain Bicycling Association
and with the cooperation of the Forest Service.

TAMBA is hosting this screening as a membership drive for
2012. The event is free to all new or renewing TAMBA members.
TAMBA  dues  are  $10  for  individual  memberships  and  can  be
purchased online or at the event.

TAMBA is the largest mountain bike organization in the Tahoe
region  and  focuses  its  efforts  on  volunteer  trail  work,
cooperation with land managers, and education of trail users.

For additional information, go online.
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